Building Inspections - Re: 290 Congress Street Sprinklers Food Co Op
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Fromy; Chrlis Plrone
To: Building Inspections; Russell Morton
Date: 8/29/2014 8:29 AM
Subject: Re: 290 Congress Street Sprinklers Food Co Op

Yes,
Just for this application as 1 discussed this with the applicant.

Captain Chris Pirone
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

(1) 207.874.8405

(f) 207.874.8410

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

>>> Building Inspections 8/28/2014 9:38 AM >>>

Chris, Russ states we can accept this as Is, not complete. Are you OK with this.

>>> Russell Morton <RMorton@deanandailyn.com> 8/27/2014 2:01 PM >>>

I have attached the application for a City sprinkfer permit, and a copy of the State permit.

Thanks

Russ Morton

Dean & Allyn Fire Protection
Office 207-857-5646

Cell  207-232-8902

Fax 207-657-5647
rmorton@deanandallyn.com

www.deanandallyn.com
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